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Public Notice – Review of Council Procedure By-law 

 

TAKE NOTICE THAT the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Georgina will be reviewing Council 
Procedure By-law at its meeting on September 14th, 2022 commencing at 9:00 am. The intention of the 
review is to repeal and replace By-Law Number 2016-0014 (COU-2), “A By-Law to Govern the Calling, 
Place and Proceedings of Meetings for the Town of Georgina”, and By-Law Number 2020-0069 (COU-
2), “A By-Law to Enact Electronic Meeting Procedures”. The purpose of the proposed review of the 
Procedure By-Law is to ensure it best supports the good governance of the municipality and aligns with 
provincial legislation. 

AND TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a copy of the staff Report with recommendations in regards to this 

review will be included in the Council agenda for September 14th meeting and will be published on the 

Town website on September 7th, 2022 at georgina.ca under Council Agenda, Minutes and Meeting.  

AND TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the proposed Council Procedure By-law will be reviewed by 

Council at the meeting to be held on Wednesday, September 14th, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom Video 

Conferencing, and at that time Council will hear any person with comments in relation to the proposed 

by-law.  

Providing comments: Written submissions will be accepted at the following address: Rachel Dillabough, 

Town Clerk, Town of Georgina, 26557 Civic Centre Road, Keswick, ON, L4P 3G1 or by email 

at clerks@georgina.ca, by 2:00 p.m. on Monday, September 12, 2022.  

Individuals wishing to address Council regarding the above matter must register as a Speaker, by 

completing the Request to Speak Form for Electronic Meetings on the Town of Georgina website. 

Personal information, as defined in the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 
(MFIPPA) is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001 and in accordance with MFIPPA. 
Personal information collected may be used to make a decision on this matter and may form part of 
meeting agendas or minutes, and therefore may be made available to members of the public at the 
meetings, through requests, and through the website of The Corporation of the Town of Georgina. 
Questions regarding the collection, use and disclosure of this personal information may be directed to 
the Town Clerk, at rdillabough@georgina.ca. 

 

Dated this 23rd day of August 2022 

Rachel Dillabough, Town Clerk 

 

Clerks Division 
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